From Ann Taylor, M.P.
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HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA OAA

7,
(,/ 24th March, 1981

Dear Prime Minister,

In recent months several of your Ministers
have visited Bolton and David Young M.P. and myself

have not been notified. We are both rather
concerned about this.

Yours sincerely,
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The Prime Minister,
Rt.Hon.M.Thatcher M.P.
10 Downing St.

LONDON SWL




